
Community action for safe speeds

Local Voices competition

Share your message

The Local Voices competition gives Port Stephens residents the opportunity to share their perspectives, 
tell their stories and raise awareness of the importance of safe speeds on our local roads.
Speed plays an important role in determining your likelihood of being in a crash. We know that many 
things can cause a road crash. Speed will always determine how severe the outcome will be. There are 
common misconceptions about speed and speeding that motorists regularly use as excuses to justify 
their behaviour on our roads. We’re looking for local and personal perspectives around the impact of 
speed across our Port Stephens community.
Did we mention Local Voices is a competition? There are some big prizes on offer and we know Port 
Stephens has so much creative talent.
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Enter now!

What’s involved?
•	Choose the category you would like to enter 

and address the matching criteria.
•	Share your message about safe speeds in 

the format that most appeals to you.
•	Access the collated materials about ‘safe 

speeds’ to assist your submission.
•	Attend a drop-in session if you’d 

like feedback.

Entry details

•	Each entry into the competition will go into the 
draw to win a share of the $5,800 prize pool.

•	Entries open on Monday 30 June and close 
on Sunday 14 September 2025 at 8pm.

For entry terms and conditions
and for more information, visit: 
pscouncil.info/local-voices-comp 


